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Monday 25th March 2024 

Summer Term Clubs 

The booking system for our new timetable of after school clubs 
for the Summer term, starting Monday 15th April, will open at 

7pm tomorrow (Tuesday 26th March).  

You can book your child’s place at clubs using our online         
system: https://wynyardprimary.schoolcloud.co.uk/  

Parents will be initially limited to signing up to 2 clubs per child, 
with the option to sign up to any remaining places from 4pm on 

Wednesday 27th March. If you would like to be added to a 
waiting list for a club that is full, please email the school office 

on: admin@wynyardprimary.org.uk  

If you have any questions, please contact the school office.  

A full list of after-school clubs is attached to this email. 

Forest Schools 
 

On Wednesday, Year 4 will be taking part in an educational forest 
school lesson led by our forest school leader, Chris. Please ensure 
children bring suitable clothing and footwear for the weather and 
bring a waterproof coat. We also ask that any long hair is tied back 

for this session.  

Easter Egg Decorating Competition 

Please ensure any entries for the Easter egg decorating                 
competition are brought into school by Wednesday morning for 

judging to take place. 

Tea Club– Wednesday 27th March 

Due to an event in school on Wednesday, there will be some 
changes to collection points for Tea Club.  

3.30-4.30pm  

Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 to be collected from the 
Breakfast Club door as normal. 

Year 3– Year 6 to be collected from the Year 3 Class 7 door. 

4.30-6.00pm 

All children to be collected from Year 1 Class 3 door. 

Friends of Wynyard Primary  

Bag2School  

A massive thank you for helping to support our Bag2School 
collection. Wednesday 27th March is the last day we can accept 

your donations before we finish for the Easter holidays. Bags 
can be left under the canopy at the front of school until 3.30pm 

on Wednesday. 

Summer Fair— Save the date - Saturday 29th June 2024 

We are delighted to share the date for this year’s Summer Fair. 
This will be held at Wynyard CE Primary School on Saturday 

29th June. We really hope you can join us. More details on our 
fundraising for this year will be shared after  Easter. 

If you would like to be involved in any way, whether it is to         
donate a raffle prize or if you wish to sponsor part of our event. 

You can get in touch with us via: 
 Friendsofwynyardprimary3@outlook.com 

 
Your continued support is truly amazing- we are always grateful 

to you all.  

Stars of the Week 

Our stars of the week for last week are:  

Nursery: Anais & Joseph     Class 1: Grizelda    Class 2: Quincy 

Class 3: Freddie   Class 4: Mikey   Class 5: Willow 

Class 6: Emily    Class 7: Sophia    Class 8: Marnie  

Class 9: Lili    Class 10: George   Class 11: Annabelle                        

Class 12: Sulayman    Class 13: Sienna     Class 14: Seb F 

Whole School Award:  Charlotte (Class 5) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Well done to them all! 

Parents’ Coffee Morning 

Please see the attached poster from our Mental Health and 
Wellbeing team in school, Miss Jones, Miss Wade and Miss 

Wilson, about an upcoming coffee morning they have planned 
for parents. 

Wynyard’s Stars of the Stage 

Recently, we have had a number of pupils across school          
performing on stage both locally and nationally as part of                    

performing arts groups they attend outside of school. This was a 
fantastic opportunity for these children to showcase their            

brilliant talent and we are very proud of them all! 

PQA 

A huge well done to William (Class 6),  Shanaya  (Class 6),  Olivia 
(Class 11) and Sienna (Class 13) for their performance of ‘Across 

the Line’ in His Majesty’s Theatre in London’s West End a few 
weeks ago. 

Stagecoach 

A huge well done to Lottie (Class 4), Maiya (Class 4), Freddie 
(Class 3) and Summer (Class 12) for their performance of ‘Annie’ 

at the Majestic Theatre in Darlington over the weekend. 

Good Luck! 

Good luck to India and Isabelle who also 
attend PQA and will be performing in 

‘Across the Line’ at His Majesty’s                
Theatre in London’s West End during the 

Easter Break. 

Year 5 and Year 2 Trampolining 

This week will be Year 5’s final session of trampolining as part of 
their PE curriculum time. After the holidays, Year 2 will begin 

attending trampolining sessions every Wednesday afternoon as 
part of their PE sessions. Further information will be shared by class 

teacher’s on eSchools. 

Happy Easter! 

This Wednesday is children’s last day in school before the Easter 
break. We hope you all have a lovely Easter and we look       

forward to seeing everyone back in school on Monday  15th 
April. 

Parents’ Meetings 

Thank you to everyone who attended our parents’ meetings last 
week. If you were unable to attend an appointment, please contact 

your child’s class teacher to arrange another convenient time. 
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